
Dear Valued Customer, 

We apologize in advance for 

menu changes & limited 

selections during this time.  

The COVID-19 pandemic has created supply 
chain challenges that continue to permeate 

the food service industry.  

Nutri-Serve is committed to creating an 
enjoyable dining experience for our customers. 
Please let us know if there is anything we can 

do to make things better.   

Nutri-Serve Food Management 


